
 

 

INDIAN SCHOOL AL GHUBRA 
  

Gandhi Global Solar Yatra (GGSY) 

  

9th September, 2019 

 

To all Parents of students from Classes VI to IX 

  

Dear Parents, 

 

The Indian Institute of Training (IIT) Bombay, with the support of Government of India 

and the Embassy of India –Muscat, is organizing a Students’ Solar Ambassador workshop to 

train over 1 million students on the 2nd of October 2019, marking the 150th birth anniversary 

of Mahatma Gandhi. 

It is a global public movement aiming to promote Energy Swaraj or Localized energy self-

sufficiency for mitigating climate change and sustainable development. 

Students from Classes VI to IX are invited to register for this workshop by giving in their 

names to their Physics Teachers by Thursday, the 12th of September 2019. 

  

Best Wishes 

  

Principal 

 


